
  
Meeting 2017 November 27 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: CHILD-CARE FACILITIES ON BURNABY SCHOOL DISTRICT #41 

SITES 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council approve the use of Amenity Bonus Funds in the amount of 
$6,000,000 (inclusive of GST @ 5%) to undertake the detailed design and 
construction of four (4) child-care facilities on Burnaby School District #41 
sites. 

2.      THAT  staff be authorized to pursue and execute the necessary lease and 
related agreements with the Burnaby School Board. 

3.      THAT  staff be authorized to inform the Province of BC of the program and 
pursue any available Provincial funding to cost-share the program. 

4.      THAT  a copy of this report be forwarded to Burnaby School District #41 and 
the Burnaby Board of Education. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Financial Management Committee, at its meeting held on 2017 November 22, 
received and adopted the attached report seeking Council funding approval to 
undertake the detailed design and construction of four (4) child-care facilities in 
partnership with the Burnaby School District #41. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Vice Chair 

 
 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Deputy City Manager 
Director Planning & Building 
Director Engineering 
Director Finance 
Purchasing Manager 
Chief Building Inspector 










